Waldorf Early Childhood Association of North America Individual Membership for Students 2020-2021

The Waldorf Early Childhood Association (WECAN) offers a discounted membership rate for students enrolled in a Waldorf early childhood training. Your annual dues for this school year, which runs from October 1, 2020 to September 30, 2021, are \$40 US (20% off the regular rate of \$50). Membership dues include a one-year subscription to Gateways, the Association's Newsletter, published in October and April. You will receive both issues regardless of when you join. Members also receive other informational mailings, a 10% discount off the retail price of all WECAN Books publications, and discounts on registration fees for WECAN Conferences.

Your additional donations are also greatly appreciated. Please note that we can only accept checks drawn on US banks.

Membership WECAN is open to any individual wishing to support the development of Waldorf early childhood education. WECAN does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national or ethnic origin, ancestry, age, religion or religious creed, disability or handicap, sex or gender, gender identity and/or expression, or sexual orientation. Student Membership Dues may also be paid online at store.waldorfearlychildhood.org.

Annual Student Membership Dues (\$40)		\$
Name of Training in which you are currently enrolled		
Additional donation to IASWECE (International Association for Steiner/Waldorf EC Edu Additional donation to WECAN	rcation)	\$ \$ \$
Name:	_Date:	
Address:	-	
Change of Address?	-	
Email:	_	
I am interested in considering WECAN Organizational Membership for my program or school. Please contact me.	you	se provide an email address if wish to opt-in to receiving electronic News Update and
Please send me the following resources (free of charge):	othe	er news and information via stant Contact.
Early Childhood Teacher Education Brochures Quantity WECAN Books Catalog Quantity Resources for Parents Catalog Quantity		may change your list erences or unsubscribe at any

Please return this form and your check for the total amount to:

Waldorf Early Childhood Association of North America 285 Hungry Hollow Rd., Spring Valley, NY 10977 (845) 352-1690

> info@waldorfearlychildhood.org www.waldorfearlychildhood.org

